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The school operations subcommittee met on Wednesday July 8th from 12noon-12:45pm. In 
attendance were Dr. Kimberly Longobucco (facilitator), Deb Petersen, Matt Memoli, Suzanne 
D’Eramo, Tom Pescarmona, Marlene Bucci, Alan Colangelo and Joe Stango.  
 
The meeting began with a review of the Governor’s guidance and recommendations that were 
published since our last meeting. Dr. Longobucco shared the timeline for completing the plan 
that is required by the state (July 24th). Deb Petersen gave an update from the first week of 
ESY and Matt Memoli from the first week of athletics. Both shared very positive stories about 
having students back in (or at) schools.  
 
Dr. Longobucco shared two new documents with the group. The first one was the format sent by 
Dr. Rodrigue sent to each sub-committee to begin the writing process and the second one took 
the major focus areas developed by the group and created charts for each at a low risk level, 
moderate risk level and high risk level.  
 
The remainder of the meeting was given for committee members to fill in their portion of the 
chart. Charts will help guide the facilitators in the formal writing of the plan.  
 


